DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING

REVISION TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on JUN 18 1997, pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management
Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Tri-County Water Quality
Management Plan (WQMP) was adopted by the Department. This revision identifies the
existing 3,375 gallons per day wastewater discharge to ground water from the Country
House Restaurant on Route 530 at Block 793, Lot 4.01 in Pemberton Township,
Burlington County. This existing restaurant and associated wastewater discharge was not -
previously identified in the Tri-County WQMP and does not fall within the existing or
proposed sewer service areas of the Pemberton Township Municipal Utilities Authority.
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